
















































































From: Ric Bechter r cbechter@comcast.net
Subject: Fox Ho ow HOA Pos t on on Proposed Deve opment

Date: January 23, 2017 at 9:19 PM
To: Dav d Tschetter
Cc: Ch p Brunk M ke He er mahe , Mo y Me nert

Mr. David Tschetter, CEO
QWIZZLE REAL ESTATE
9 WHITE FIR CT
LITTLETON CO 80127-2600

Re:  Proposed Good Family Property Development

David:

During our meeting with you on December 20, 2016, the Fox Hollow HOA Board of
Directors agreed to share your development proposal for the Good property with our HOA.
The Fox Hollow HOA annual meeting was held on January 22nd.

The outcome of the meeting is that the Fox Hollow homeowners are overwhelmingly
opposed to your proposed development’s scope, ingress plan, and egress plan.

The HOA requested that our Board of Directors act on their behalf going forward in a
manner consistent with this opinion.

Best regards,

Ric

Ric Bechter, President
Fox Hollow Homeowners Association

cc: Fox Hollow Board of Directors

r cbechter@comcast.net

The outcome of the meeting is that the Fox Hollow homeowners are overwhelminglyg
opposed to your proposed development’s scope, ingress plan, and egress plan.

January 23, 2017 at 9:19 PM





From: Rod Bonner
Subject: EXTERNAL: RE: Urgent Arcadia Update for CLE HOA Board Members

Date: June 18, 2019 at 1:19 PM
To: Ric Bechter
Cc: Carl Unrein Schaffnit, Paul D , Gary Self
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From:
To: Mick Manning; Kim Manning; Justin Montgomery; Justin Montgomery
Subject: Re: Jefferson County - Notice of Public Hearing - Arcadia Creek ODP - 5234 W Leawood Drive
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 5:05:40 PM

Thanks Justin, please share with whoever the following for official record from us!
Both my husband Mick Manning and I (Kim Manning) want to attend zoom and speak! 
We hope you have represented your Jeffco residents who overwhelmingly appose this
development let alone any zone change ! I hope your remind them of the 500 plus letters you
received before and the many many who spoke at prior round! Nothing has change and In fact
rezone to PD is even more  the reason To deny  it that than when it was denied to zone 2 . 
You are probably also aware a new petition with at least 275 signatures is coming in
opposition, plus we have spent thousands to protect Christensen Lane as a private road and we
vote unanimously against the rezoning and any use of Christensen lane! Arapahoe Country
commissioners all have said they stand with Fox Hollow and Christensen Lane owners who
have liability for this private road! 
Thanks for doing the right thing! We don’t enjoy quality of life and enjoyment because this
emotional toil of fighting it everyone few years ! Enough! Make the right suggestion to not
recommend it and oppose it for all the reasons Jeffco board said no before and now even
worse scenario with PD!
There are in fact 2 unrelated families living there under one address and church each week and
weddings !!the noise is so loud carrying across the creek ! I have recording and it sounds like
it is inside
Our house ! I cannot imagine more than houses and we are also so concerned that all new
house building seems to have higher foundations and even taller homes ! The noise would ruin
our lives ! We cannot have walk out basements and nothing higher than 30 feet up from
current grade levels ! We don’t trust Accardia and you know no one trusts them!
This is a very complicated situation with two countries and we have to work together not a silo
with this request ! Far more complex and we will keep fighting in Arapahoe county so
regardless no approval of anything related to exit to Christensen lane should be made! Just like
last time , no traffic rout approved from Jeffco homes to Arapahoe
 COunty! No misleading statements from Arcadia and no false statements ! They have tried to
lie and mislead every round!!!
Biblically - I learned - love
Thy neighbor and do onto others as you want others to do onto you! 
We do not want rezoning and we do not want the noise , safety issues , nuances, loss of
wildlife , changed neighborhood and lower home value and quality of living! Please! And you
know how angry and upset Fox Hollow  , Coventry , Lea wood and Christiansen lane and
others are ! Life is short ! Arcadia is not right here ! Say no and vote no! You all serve the
majority and public! 
Sincerely ,
Kim Manning

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 17, 2020, at 4:37 PM,  wrote:

Can you please respond today that we want our voices heard and register with
Them below! Can you please rewrite a letter to them to day too and sign petition

Monday, August 17, 2020 5:05:40 PM
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From: Kim Manning
To: Justin Montgomery; Mick Manning; mjm5026@msn.com
Subject: --{EXTERNAL}--Opposition of Arcadia rezone
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 9:46:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Jefferson County Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Jefferson Country Board of Commissioners and general public,
Our world has so much hate and anger and division right now and I appeal to all of you to support the great
opposition to DENY this 4th try to rezone this property in the middle of a very special and rural sanctuary
community that would negatively impact our property values , create significant dangers of more traffic that cannot
handle two way cars or pediatrics and personal liability that I am liable for the road  and anyone in the creek on my
property  , rid of animal and bird habitat , and change our living and quality of life !!
This is a very complicated and complex and emotionally charged decision that should be DENIED simply because
the first round two years ago over 500 people wrote letters against it, hundreds attended county meetings and many
spoke out in over 2 days and 2 sessions of appeal to stop rezone and especially to be sure “ on record” that access to
Christensen Lane is not part of the reZoning then or now!

Misleading Chetter - Arcadia will try to mislead you all - that he has authority legally to change the arapahoe county
land access, changes to flood plan In Arapahoe Country or evening access to a state highway through CDOT!

A report by an Arapahoe country Engineer does is not approval but the board of commissioners and in fact
Commissioner Conti and her political oppent said they would support us in this fight!

When we built 26 years ago - this was a tree farm! Then we worked with owner Bill Weider to rezone to 1 with
agreement upon 12 houses to fit the character and surrounding homes !

Welders mom even bought the Jeffco property separately and we have always viewed it as one AC address and one
home in AC and then the Jeffco part was separate!

The next owner , Jeff Good let a tree company stay on the property which was illegal and causeD us great safety
concerns with heavy traffic and a business ! He let social events like youth groups And weddings and other very
noisy gathering which led us to call and report noise problems. Now he has left and allows at least two unrelated
families to live in the house and barn and have over 100 people attend outdoor church and weddings and other
gatherings. While I love all faith related gatherings - this is a neighborhood and my neighbors have to close their
windows , go inside , leave because of the noise ! I have recordings from by back patio where the music and sound
is so loud that you would think I was inside my home with a concert going on!
Fact, sound travels through a creek bed between their property and ours! Fact, new development is putting
foundations higher so it will get louder still with higher homes. Land already higher than our property variances.
Fact, when Fox Hollow was developed we worked with Columbine Estates to limit roof heights to 30 feet and no
walk out basements! Fact, Fox Hollow describes our development is rural and we gave up county road maintenance
to not have side walks or fences and keep this character !

There is always concern and confusion with even police and emergency response and we don’t need to have a
neighborhood built in Jeffco but accesses Arapahoe County! More lives are at risk in emergency!

We annexed the property that the Larsons now own to second filing with Fox Hollow so that any house would be
consistent inside and character to our neighborhood !

Fox Hollow owns the maintenance and liability of the Lane and the Flood Plain in Arapahoe Country and we would
vote unanimously against any other HOA to change it ! We would vote Against Arcadia thinking they could allow
two cars to pass with in 16 feet of each other - which is two trucks touching - let alone the children, strollers ,
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 that access to
Christensen Lane is not part of the reZoning then or now!

Commissioner Conti and her political oppent said they would support us in this fight!

Fox Hollow owns the maintenance and liability of the Lane and the Flood Plain in Arapahoe Country and we would
vote unanimously against any other HOA to change it ! W



walkers , runners, bicycles , horses , et al!
We do not want 176 more cars a day threatening our safety and other nuances  like dust and Speeding cars or the
chance that 9,600 cars from Leawood could access our private road!

Come visit us and you will see that more houses means more traffic means more noise means more of all the reasons
we chose to live here ! We have battled this 5 times over decades and it is time for our elected officials to say NO -
build for zone 1 - and no Jeffco traffic on our Private road !

I am afraid of all the new people coming into the stream which goes through my property ! I am afraid of the
flooding magnified by more homes and their yard water flowing into my stream and chemical! We have major
flooding issues !! I am afraid to remodel and update my house as I will have to move
And loose property value with the higher density homes that don’t fit . Don’t rule for one - rule for the existing
surrounding area and the over 3oo signed petitions or hundreds who fought this before!

This time around we have over 51 who have spent thousands individually to fight for our rights and the intent of this
community and access to the lane !

Please make any consideration or ruling on roads and access for Jeffco through Jeffco and the changes to flood
plane and Christiansen lane are Arapahoe County jurisdiction! We have all owners in Coventry , Fox Hollow ,
Christensen Lane, the town of Columbine Valley, columbine United church , Wilder Elementary PTO standing in
opposition to rezoning to PD and access or changes in arapahoe country and our commissioners saying they will
fight with Us!

Vote with the people ! Please do the right thing and not get caught up on misleading issues! We do not want
rezoning and leave ARapahoe county and our HOA authority to the Lane!

I greatly thank you and appreciate your wisdom and courage to do the right thing and DENY rezoning , block the
barn For communal purposes , keep housing under 12,  block all access for Jeffco land use and traffic through
Arapahoe county ! Let Jeff Good and Acadia come to Arapahoe country for the arapahoe county houses In a zone 1.
Look at what Wild Plum neighborhood off Platte Canyon did ! They only allow a few homes through Columbine
Country club and the rest -
Low density homes go out from Platte Canyon!

The problem with PD is that Arcadia and Jeff Good is they  can change their proposed design and density after your
approval and you won’t be involved !

 Make the right decision now and have the courage to shut down this greed and fight with surrounding communities
! They do not want to work with us or mediate ! They are BULLIES and every day is an emotional challenge to
have to fight this Bully and have our lives and neighborhood and homes and character we have loved for over 26
years !
I am a Denver Community Leader , political activist , professional as a director of the largest healthcare provider ,
mother , PTO President , Christian and I cannot believe what a bully Arcadia is and how anyone especially elected
would go against such a HUGE public outcry and opposition to any rezoning or consideration to such a complex
issue.

I formally request all considerations for rezoning to NOT include arapahoe county issues or the Fox Hollow HOA
which votes against any changes to Christensen lane!

Thank you very much! I hope we can sleep better with your decision! It is awful to have to spend so much money ,
energy , emotion to fight this every year !!  We should be talking as neighbors about happy things where we all get
along !

Vote NO rezone , no public barn , no access discussion or approval out to Christensen lane!
Thank you very much and I pray you see the truth here and what is at stake to hundreds!

Sincerely,
Kim Manning

 and no Jeffco traffic on our Private road !

This time around we have over 51 who have spent thousands individually to fight for our rights and the intent of this
community and access to the lane !
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would go against such a HUGE public outcry and opposition to any rezoning or consideration to such a complex
issue.
>
> I formally request all considerations for rezoning to NOT include arapahoe county issues or the Fox Hollow HOA
which votes against any changes to Christensen lane!
>
> Thank you very much! I hope we can sleep better with your decision! It is awful to have to spend so much money
, energy , emotion to fight this every year !!  We should be talking as neighbors about happy things where we all get
along !
>
> Vote NO rezone , no public barn , no access discussion or approval out to Christensen lane!
> Thank you very much and I pray you see the truth here and what is at stake to hundreds!
>
> Sincerely,
> Kim Manning
>

>
>
> Sent from my iPhone

 include arapahoe county issues or the Fox Hollow HOA
which votes against any changes to Christensen lane!



From:
To: Kim Manning
Cc: Justin Montgomery; Mick Manning
Subject: Re: Opposition of Arcadia rezone
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 10:58:22 PM

Justin - I ask you how many cases come up that have over 400 signed petition signatures against rezoning ? I
appreciate knowing this before I speak? And of those - how did Jeffco vote ?

Also, this battle is just beginning in Arapahoe County! Please let the committee know that incumbent Commissioner
Conti vows to fight this with us to not allow access ! She walked the project for 2 hours ! We have rights and Jeffco
cannot change the flood plain or private road In Arapahoe County!

Jeffco denied rezoning 2 - this rezone to PD is even worse for the community !! Why do we have to keep fighting 
this emotionally and financially ! Stop the madness and vote against and stand with the people and remind the
committee and board of the history and passion !

Thank you !
Kim Manning

Sent from my iPhone

> On Aug 17, 2020, at 9:46 PM, Kim Manning wrote:
>
> To the Jefferson Country Board of Commissioners and general public,
> Our world has so much hate and anger and division right now and I appeal to all of you to support the great
opposition to DENY this 4th try to rezone this property in the middle of a very special and rural sanctuary
community that would negatively impact our property values , create significant dangers of more traffic that cannot
handle two way cars or pediatrics and personal liability that I am liable for the road  and anyone in the creek on my
property  , rid of animal and bird habitat , and change our living and quality of life !!
> This is a very complicated and complex and emotionally charged decision that should be DENIED simply because
the first round two years ago over 500 people wrote letters against it, hundreds attended county meetings and many
spoke out in over 2 days and 2 sessions of appeal to stop rezone and especially to be sure “ on record” that access to
Christensen Lane is not part of the reZoning then or now!
>
> Misleading Chetter - Arcadia will try to mislead you all - that he has authority legally to change the arapahoe
county land access, changes to flood plan In Arapahoe Country or evening access to a state highway through
CDOT!
>
> A report by an Arapahoe country Engineer does is not approval but the board of commissioners and in fact
Commissioner Conti and her political oppent said they would support us in this fight!
>
> When we built 26 years ago - this was a tree farm! Then we worked with owner Bill Weider to rezone to 1 with
agreement upon 12 houses to fit the character and surrounding homes !
>
> Welders mom even bought the Jeffco property separately and we have always viewed it as one AC address and
one home in AC and then the Jeffco part was separate!
>
> The next owner , Jeff Good let a tree company stay on the property which was illegal and causeD us great safety
concerns with heavy traffic and a business ! He let social events like youth groups And weddings and other very
noisy gathering which led us to call and report noise problems. Now he has left and allows at least two unrelated
families to live in the house and barn and have over 100 people attend outdoor church and weddings and other
gatherings. While I love all faith related gatherings - this is a neighborhood and my neighbors have to close their
windows , go inside , leave because of the noise ! I have recordings from by back patio where the music and sound
is so loud that you would think I was inside my home with a concert going on!

Monday, August 17, 2020 10:58:22 PM

Also, this battle is just beginning in Arapahoe County! Please let the committee know that incumbent Commissioner
Conti vows to fight this with us to not allow access ! 

> When we built 26 years ago - this was a tree farm!

 Jeff Good let a tree company stay on the property which was illegal and causeD us great safety
concerns with heavy traffic and a business ! He let social events like youth groups And weddings and other very
noisy gathering which led us to call and report noise problems. 



> Fact, sound travels through a creek bed between their property and ours! Fact, new development is putting
foundations higher so it will get louder still with higher homes. Land already higher than our property variances.
Fact, when Fox Hollow was developed we worked with Columbine Estates to limit roof heights to 30 feet and no
walk out basements! Fact, Fox Hollow describes our development is rural and we gave up county road maintenance
to not have side walks or fences and keep this character !
>
> There is always concern and confusion with even police and emergency response and we don’t need to have a
neighborhood built in Jeffco but accesses Arapahoe County! More lives are at risk in emergency!
>
> We annexed the property that the Larsons now own to second filing with Fox Hollow so that any house would be
consistent inside and character to our neighborhood !
>
> Fox Hollow owns the maintenance and liability of the Lane and the Flood Plain in Arapahoe Country and we
would vote unanimously against any other HOA to change it ! We would vote Against Arcadia thinking they could
allow two cars to pass with in 16 feet of each other - which is two trucks touching - let alone the children, strollers ,
walkers , runners, bicycles , horses , et al!
> We do not want 176 more cars a day threatening our safety and other nuances  like dust and Speeding cars or the
chance that 9,600 cars from Leawood could access our private road!
>
> Come visit us and you will see that more houses means more traffic means more noise means more of all the
reasons we chose to live here ! We have battled this 5 times over decades and it is time for our elected officials to
say NO - build for zone 1 - and no Jeffco traffic on our Private road !
>
> I am afraid of all the new people coming into the stream which goes through my property ! I am afraid of the
flooding magnified by more homes and their yard water flowing into my stream and chemical! We have major
flooding issues !! I am afraid to remodel and update my house as I will have to move
> And loose property value with the higher density homes that don’t fit . Don’t rule for one - rule for the existing
surrounding area and the over 3oo signed petitions or hundreds who fought this before!
>
> This time around we have over 51 who have spent thousands individually to fight for our rights and the intent of
this community and access to the lane !
>
> Please make any consideration or ruling on roads and access for Jeffco through Jeffco and the changes to flood
plane and Christiansen lane are Arapahoe County jurisdiction! We have all owners in Coventry , Fox Hollow ,
Christensen Lane, the town of Columbine Valley, columbine United church , Wilder Elementary PTO standing in
opposition to rezoning to PD and access or changes in arapahoe country and our commissioners saying they will
fight with Us!
>
> Vote with the people ! Please do the right thing and not get caught up on misleading issues! We do not want
rezoning and leave ARapahoe county and our HOA authority to the Lane!
>
> I greatly thank you and appreciate your wisdom and courage to do the right thing and DENY rezoning , block the
barn For communal purposes , keep housing under 12,  block all access for Jeffco land use and traffic through
Arapahoe county ! Let Jeff Good and Acadia come to Arapahoe country for the arapahoe county houses In a zone 1.
Look at what Wild Plum neighborhood off Platte Canyon did ! They only allow a few homes through Columbine
Country club and the rest -
> Low density homes go out from Platte Canyon!
>
> The problem with PD is that Arcadia and Jeff Good is they  can change their proposed design and density after
your approval and you won’t be involved !
>
> Make the right decision now and have the courage to shut down this greed and fight with surrounding
communities ! They do not want to work with us or mediate ! They are BULLIES and every day is an emotional
challenge to have to fight this Bully and have our lives and neighborhood and homes and character we have loved
for over 26 years !
> I am a Denver Community Leader , political activist , professional as a director of the largest healthcare provider ,
mother , PTO President , Christian and I cannot believe what a bully Arcadia is and how anyone especially elected

> There is always concern and confusion with even police and emergency response and we don’t need to have a
neighborhood built in Jeffco but accesses Arapahoe County!

 We have battled this 5 times over decades and it is time for our elected officials to
say NO - build for zone 1 - and no Jeffco traffic on our Private road !

y and our commissioners saying they will
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From: Scott Wilkinson
Subject: FW: Arcad a Creek LLC - Access to and use of West Chr stensen Lane

Date: March 5, 2019 at 12:46 PM
To: Dav d Tschetter
Cc: N cho as J. Leone

Scott Wilkinson, Esq.
Davis & Ceriani, P.C.

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW.  IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DELETE IT FROM YOUR SYSTEM
AND NOTIFY ME BY E-MAIL AT swilkinson@davisandceriani.com.

From: Jack E. Reutzel
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 12:43 PM
To: Jennifer Kaercher
Cc: Scott Wilkinson; Nicholas J. Leone
Subject: RE: Arcadia Creek LLC - Access to and use of West Christensen Lane

March 5, 2019 at 12:46 PM



Jennifer Kaercher
Legal Assistant/Paralegal 
Davis & Ceriani, P.C.

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW.  IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DELETE IT FROM YOUR SYSTEM
AND NOTIFY ME BY E-MAIL AT jkaercher@davisandceriani.com.



From: Scott Wilkinson
Subject: FW: Meet ng w th Jack Reutze

Date: May 1, 2019 at 4:59 PM
To: Dav d Tschetter

FYI. P an doesn t change.

Scott W k nson, Esq.
Dav s & Cer an , P.C.

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW.  IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DELETE IT FROM YOUR SYSTEM
AND NOTIFY ME BY E-MAIL AT sw k nson@dav sandcer an .com.

-----Or g na  Message-----
From: Jack E. Reutze  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 4:46 PM
To: Scott W k nson
Cc: N cho as J. Leone
Subject: Re: Meet ng w th Jack Reutze

H  Scott- Sorry I have been n meet ngs a  day. Just heard the resu ts of the survey. P ease adv se your c ent that the Assoc at on
ntends to cont nue to oppose efforts to access the Lane for any deve opment n Jefferson County.

Thanks

Sent from Jack s IPhone

On May 1, 2019, at 4:10 PM, Scott W k nson <SW k nson@dav sandcer an .com> wrote:

Jack:

Assoc at on met ast n ght. Hav ng heard noth ng, our nstruct ons are to fi e. If you have a reason we shou dn t, et me know.

Thanks,

Scott

Scott W k nson, Esq.
Dav s & Cer an , P.C.
1600 Stout Street, Su te 1710
Denver, CO 80202
Phone: (303) 534-9000
Fax: (303) 534-4618
sw k nson@dav sandcer an .com

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DELETE IT FROM YOUR
SYSTEM AND NOTIFY ME BY E-MAIL AT sw k nson@dav sandcer an .com.

-----Or g na  Message-----
From: Jack E. Reutze  [ma to:jreutze @fw aw.com] 
Sent: Monday, Apr  29, 2019 8:06 AM
To: Scott W k nson
Cc: N cho as J. Leone
Subject: RE: Meet ng w th Jack Reutze

Scott- I have been adv sed that the Board of D rectors w  prov de me d rect on on Tuesday even ng after a ne ghborhood meet ng
and the resu ts of a survey sent to assoc at on members. I w  get back w th you as soon as I have someth ng to share.

H  Scott- Sorry I have been n meet ngs a  day. Just heard the resu ts of the survey. P ease adv se your c ent that the Assoc at on
ntends to cont nue to oppose efforts to access the Lane for any deve opment n Jefferson County.

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 4:46 PM









From:
Subject: Work on the Lane

Date: August 9, 2022 at 9:14 PM
To: David Tschetter

Migrated_07-01-2023 01-38/inbox

Jeffrey B. Good

=



From: Jeff Good
Subject: FW: Christensen Lane Trees

Date: October 10, 2016 at 1:01 PM
To:

Christensen Farm

Qwizzle

From: Ric Bechter 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 5:15 PM
To: 'Griff Gehring'
Cc: Frank Dixon
Subject: RE: Christensen Lane Trees

From: Griff Gehring 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 3:38 PM
To: Ric Bechter
Subject: Re: Christensen Lane Trees

Ric,

I'm very pleased that the new owner has taken action to take care of the road.  It's nice to
have someone else helping with the road, as you know Jeff and I have done all of the upkeep
for the past 12+ years. 

Thank you, 

Griff Gehring
President
ISA Certified Arborist

I'm very pleased that the new owner has taken action to take care of the road.  It's nice toy p
have someone else helping with the road, as you know Jeff and I have done all of the upkeepp
for the past 12+ years.

y
Ric Bechter



From: Ric Bechter 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 12:16 PM
To: Jeff Good
Subject: FW: Fox Hollow Drainage & Stormwater Challenge



From: Ric Bechter
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 11:52 AM
To: Brad Melton; Frank Dixon; Jack Reutzel; Ric Bechter
Cc: Brenda Staab; Chip Brunk; Jackie Scherer; Ryan Barker
Subject: FW: Fox Hollow Littleton Drainage & Stormwater Challenge

Best regards,



From: Ric Bechter 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 11:48 AM
To: Rob Johns
Subject: Fox Hollow Littleton Drainage & Stormwater Challenge



From: Jeremiah Unger
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 10:21 AM
To: Ric Bechter
Cc: Richard Smith
Subject: RE: WOM-07-2015-046608





-Jeremiah UngerJeremiah Unger

From: Ric Bechter  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 10:52 AM
To: Jeremiah Unger
Subject: RE: WOM-07-2015-046608

From: Jeremiah Unger  
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 7:54 AM
To: Ric Bechter
Cc: 'Brenda Staab'
S bj RE WRM 06 2015 000076 & WOM 07 2015 046608



Subject: RE: WRM-06-2015-000076 & WOM-07-2015-046608

-Jeremiah UngerJeremiah Unger

From: Ric Bechter 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 5:02 PM
To: Jeremiah Unger
Cc: Brenda Staab
Subject: RE: WRM-06-2015-000076 & WOM-07-2015-046608



From: Jeremiah Unger 
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 8:55 AM
To: Ric Bechter; 'Brenda Staab'; 'Ryan Barker'; 'Chip Brunk'; 'David Novinger';
'Ken Hootnick'; 'Jackie Scherer'
Cc: Richard Smith
Subject: RE: WRM-06-2015-000076 Drains are clear thanks to SEMSWA.
Photos morning after the 6-24-2015 1" rainstorm

-Jeremiah UngerJeremiah Unger



From: Ric Bechter
Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2015 11:31 PM
To: 'Brenda Staab'; 'Ryan Barker'; 'Chip Brunk'; Jeremiah Unger; 'David
Novinger'; 'Ken Hootnick'; 'Jackie Scherer'
Cc: 'Ric Bechter'
Subject: WRM-06-2015-000076 Drains are clear thanks to SEMSWA. Photos
morning after the 6-24-2015 1" rainstorm













ISA Certified Arborist
Colorado TreeScapes, Inc. 

On Mon, Mar 14, 2016 at 2:41 PM, Ric Bechter  wrote:

From: Griff Gehring [mailto
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 2:05 PM
To: Ric Bechter
Subject: Re: Ric Bechter in Fox Hollow RE: Christensen Lane Trees

Ric,

I'll have something to you by the end of this week. 
Thank you, 

Griff Gehring
President
ISA Certified Arborist
Colorado TreeScapes, Inc. 

On Thu, Mar 10, 2016 at 11:47 AM, Ric Bechter  wrote:
Hi Griff, 
Thanks for meeting with us today. Very interesting challenge we face. 
Here’s my contact information.  I’m on the Board for the Fox Hollow HOA and head
up the Christensen Lane Project. 
Best regards, 
Ric 
Ric Bechter





CColoradoo TreeScapes,, Inc.

ESTIMATE
AADDRESS

Fox Hollow

EESTIMATEE # 3581
DDATE 03/18/2016

EEXPIRATIONN DATE 04/18/2016

SSALESS REP
GGG

ACTIVITY QTY RATE AMOUNT

PPruningg Type:2''' Deadwoodd Prune
Cottonwood (3 on West end, South side of Christensen lane. 

Small $225
Medium $475.00
Large $1075.00

Prune out dead wood 2'' in diameter and larger.
*Crown raise to 16' over road.
*Includes pruning out dead 2'' in diameter and larger on
entire tree

1 1,775.00 1,775.00

RRemoval
Cottonwood (4 stem)
Elm (1)
Russian olive (3)

All North of 4910 Christensen Lane

Remove, chip brush & haul logs away.

1 2,600.00 2,600.00

PPrune
Crown raise all trees not listed up to 16' over the dirt road 
portion of Christensen lane.

1 775.00 775.00

RRemoval
All shrubs on the North side dirt road of Christensen lane.  
Remove, chip brush & haul logs away.

1 1,225.00 1,225.00

GGenerall Termss && Conditions
Reply by email to accept this proposal. In doing so you 
accept our general terms and conditions. Details for Plant 
Health Care Programs, Pruning Programs and general tree 
care services can be found there.

1 0.00 0.00

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and your tree care needs. TOTAL $$6,375.00



Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Review the attached Terms & Conditions. Reply to this email to accept 

this proposal.

Thank you,

Griff G. Gehring

President

Colorado TreeScapes, Inc.

Accepted By Accepted Date





• • •• • •••• • • • • • •• • ••• • • • •• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •





Begin forwarded message:

From: Tiffany Clark
Subject: RE: 5260 West Leawood - Culvert
Date: September 17, 2021 at 1:11:33 PM MDT
To: Charlie Keener >
Cc: Jesse Donovan

, Chuck Haskins , Jason Reynolds
 Dan Olsen  Cynthia Love 



                                                                   

                                                                 

                                                               

                                                                 

                                                               



Thank You,
Tiffany Clark



Thank You,
Tiffany Clark

Thank You,
Tiffany Clark







Thank You,
Tiffany Clark
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